Reply from the Insurance company to the costumer.

Life Insurance Corporation

24 Bannergatta Road

Bangalore
6th January 20

Mr. James 

2 peenya

Bangalore
Sir

I thank you for your letter dated 2nd January 20

Kindly note that our liaison officer, Mr. Thomas along with our Insurance agent Mr. Derek will call on you on 12th Jan 20 to apprise you of the various insurance schemes.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully

Manager
